
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yeadon Westfield Junior School 2017/2018  

Sports Newsletter 
Hello and thanks for taking the time to read our PE Newsletter. As a school we have strived hard this year to 

offer an excellent PE curriculum across school. We hope this newsletter will give you an insight into what 

physical activity is happening within our school. 

 

 

PE Lessons 

We have brought in some experts to help 

us: 

• Andy White from 

http://www.chikarakarate.co.uk/ 

has delivered a term of karate to 

Year 3, 5 and 6. 

• Simon Martland from 

https://www.aire.org.uk/  has 

delivered orienteering lessons to 

Year 4 and 6. 

• Mark Sugden from Yorkshire 

County Cricket Club has delivered 

cricket lessons to Year 3.  

Lunch Times 

We have had the fantastic Simon and Ash 

from http://5ssoccer.com/ come in every 

lunch time to deliver a whole variety of 

sports. They now offer a Magic Monday’s 

session for girls only.  

Before School 

We have offered a morning run during the 

Summer term. A member of staff has been 

out running with the children from 8.30am. 

There has also been prize draw, every 

Friday in assembly, for children that have 

run every day.   

Mass participation events within or around school  

We have had some amazing one-off events within school: 

Every child got to take part in Street Soccer Skills as part of the World Cup Launch day. 

Every child in Year 5 and 6 received bike ability training.  

Every child in Year 3 and 4 received safer scooter training.  

Year 3 had a climbing wall during December, in which every child had an opportunity on site to climb up the 

wall.  

30 Year 3 children attended Rawdon Tennis Festival.  

20 Year 3 children attended a multi-skills event at St Mary’s.  

Year 4 have had a skipping school in which every child got taught how to skip with 30 children going on to 

represent the school at a skipping competition. 

Year 4 all attended Ilkley Tennis Festival. 

Year 4 received Basketball training from City of Leeds Basketball along within 30 other selected children from 

within school.  

30 Year 5 attended a British Cycling event at the Brownlee cycling track.  

Year 6 all attended Brownlee Triathlon at John Charles Centre.  

The PE funding contributed to outdoor and adventurous activity at the residential.  

 

 

http://www.chikarakarate.co.uk/
https://www.aire.org.uk/
http://5ssoccer.com/


  

Achievements 

The school has met the criteria for the Sainsbury’s School Games Gold award for the second year in a row.  

Year 6 won the local orienteering competition at Nunroyd Park.  

Year 5 won the ALP football competition at St Mary’s. 

Year 4 were runners up at the ALP football competition. 

Year 4 boys and girls, Year 5 girls and Year 6 girls all qualified for the Leeds Cross Country Finals. 

8 children have been selected to be mascots for Yorkshire CC at a T20 game. 

 

Competitive events we have taken part in 

Autumn Term 

Year 5 and 6 – Athletics - Horsforth  

Year 4, 5 and 6 – Cross Country - Otley 

Year 6 -Football Tournament - Queensway 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Swimming Festival – Holt Park 

Spring Term 

Year 4 and 5 Basketball – Otley and Leeds  

Year 4, 5 and 6 Cross Country – Temple Newsam 

Year 3, 4 and 5 Tennis – St Mary’s 

Year 4 and 6 Orienteering – Yeadon and Leeds 

Year 6 Rugby – Guiseley  

Year 5 Football Tournament- St Peter and Pauls 

Summer Term 

Year 4 and 5 Football - St Mary’s  

Year 6 girls Football - Yeadon Westfield 

Year 6 Orienteering – Guiseley 

Year 4 Skipping - Leeds  

Year 4 and 5 Netball – St Mary’s 

Year 4 Cricket – Green Lane Cricket Club 

 

 

Clubs and activities that you may not 

be aware we run 

Little Mermaids - a running club aimed at 

boosting girls confidence and self-esteem.  

Karate – a club aimed to offer focus and 

the chance to experience a different sport.  

Football – offered by Soccer 5’s 

Gymnastics – run by LSA  

Dance – Mrs Scargill offered a dance class 

in the Autumn term 

New clubs that will be offered in 

2018/2019 

Orienteering -first half term Thursday 3:30-

4:30 

Running – offered by Skyrac on Tuesday 

evening 3:30-4:30 

Multi sports – offered by Velocity Sports 

Wednesday evening 3:30-4:30 (£3 per 

session via parent pay)  

 

 

 

   

Celebration assemblies  

We are going to start doing half termly 

assemblies. We would love to celebrate any 

sporting achievement from your children. 

Please can your children bring any 

awards/trophies or any other achievements 

to Mr Atkinson or Mr Hiley.  

Pictures and more information 

Please visit our webpage: http://www.yeadonwestfield-jun.leeds.sch.uk/pe-and-healthy-schools/ 

http://www.yeadonwestfield-jun.leeds.sch.uk/pe-and-healthy-schools/

